[bookmark: _GoBack]Waukegan Little Fort Lions will be hosting World Affairs Seminar Forum on Tuesday October 29th from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. at the Waukegan Public Library, 128 N. County St., Waukegan. Four students who were sponsored by Waukegan Lions and two students from Rotary will be presenting what they learned this past summer as they participated in this exciting weeklong event at Carroll University.  
The Forum is also an opportunity for other District 1F Clubs to learn about World Affairs Seminar (worldaffairsseminar.org) and the benefits of sponsoring local students to attend this annual world class event!  
Contact Lion Greg Stevens for more information (847-867-6351).

